
Eyota Township Board Meeting 
January 16, 2018 

Call to Order 7:00PM 
 

Present:  V. Hammel, J. Schumann, D. O'Neill 
 
Absent:  D. Kullot, B Halvorson 
 
Guests: J. Peck, B. Mc Monical 
 
 
Clerk's report was approved. 
 
Treasurer's report was presented.  The report stands as read. 
 
Fire Department:   
 The Mutual agreement with the Dover Fire Department was 
presented.  Since it had previously been approved by the board, the clerk and 
Chairman signed the agreement. 
 Mr. Peck presented the proposed budget for the 2018, including 
projected items needed to be purchased in the coming year. 
 The ownership of the Polaris Ranger Grass fire rig was discussed.  
The board agreed this should be titled to the township board as it is unlikely 
the unit would be used within the city. 
 Mr. Peck gave an update on the efforts to establish charitable 
gambling.  He indicated the plan is for this moneys to be used for future 
purchases of equipment. 
 Mr. O'Neill thanked the fire department for their efforts in working to 
offset expenses. 
 
Road Issues: 
 Mr. O'Neill reported on the two remaining issues with roads.   
 The bales in the ditch on 110th Ave have been removed as requested 
in the letter sent to the owner. 
 The board has not heard a response to the letter sent to the land owner 
with the plugged culvert on 10th St.  The board is waiting to hear back from 
him. 
 
Bills: 
 A motion to pay bills totaling $32,447.50 were approved and paid. 



 
Respectfully submitted  

 
Daniel E. O'Neill  
Acting clerk   

  
 
 


